
This is a notification that Port Arthur ISD 

intends to apply for the Elementary and 

Secondary School Emergency Relief 

(ESSER) grant funded under the CARES 

Act (Coronavirus Aid, Relief and 

Economic Security). 

The ESSER (Elementary and Secondary 

School Emergency Relief) Fund under 

the CARES Act provides equitable 

services to participating private 

nonprofit schools that are physically 

located within the boundaries of Port 

Arthur ISD.  This fund provides support 

to assist schools that have costs 

associated with the pandemic and the 

public health emergency of COVID-19.  


